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The permit-to-purchase and standard capacity magazine restriction proposed in HB 

3075 will not deter violent criminals or increase public safety but only add an undue 

financial burden to, restrict the constitutional rights of and criminalize the law abiding 

citizens of Oregon. I strongly oppose this legislation and would urge all legislators to 

promote public safety by promoting the rights and financial well-being of law abiding 

Oregonians instead of penalizing and criminalizing them through this legislation. 


